NORTH CAROLINA
BUNCOMBE COUNTY

NOTICE OF HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Buncombe County will hold a
public hearing at a regular meeting of the Board beginning at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
June 21, 2016, in the Commissioners' Chambers, Room 326, County Administration
Building, located at 200 College Street in Asheville, North Carolina, to consider making
an appropriation to Just Economics of not to exceed $15,000 to assist with its mission to
educate, advocate, and organize for a just and sustainable local economy that works in
all in Western North Carolina. In addition to holding the public hearing, the Board
intends to take action during the meeting in connection with this matter and may
approve the making of cash grants. All interested citizens are invited to attend. For
more information call 250-6536.

This the 10th day of June, 2016.

Kathy Hughes
Clerk to the Board



